Dear Friends,

Our county's grassroots campaign to "Bring the War Dollars Home/Fund Our Communities" needs your support.  Please consider endorsing this campaign to raise awareness about excessive military spending and to move taxpayer dollars back to our communities.


We believe America's interests and true security lie in the well being of our people, not in multiple wars, drone strikes, and  new weapons.    While over half of our tax dollars go to the military, most Americans are suffering through a severe economic decline deepened by federal, state, and local budget cuts.  Too many in Alamance County cannot find jobs or pay for doctors, medicine, rent, mortgages, or even groceries.  School programs are being undercut and even veterans' benefits are threatened.  Yet we already outspend all seventeen of the world's next largest military budgets combined.

For example, our military spending on the wars in Iraq and Afghanistan alone has taken tens of thousands of lives, military and civilian, and has cost taxpayers in Alamance County over $547 million dollars in the last ten years.  Military spending means cuts in education, health care, and other human services, including jobs programs. 

We are joining cities across our state and nation who have held town hall meetings to endorse resolutions such as the one passed in June, 2011, by the U.S. Council of Mayors, calling on Congress "to bring the war dollars home to meet vital human needs."  Enclosed is a draft resolution for Alamance County. 
We are asking you to consider adding your name or that of your organization to the Alamance County Bring the War Dollars Home/Fund Our Communities Campaign.  As an endorser, you or your organization will be listed on Campaign letters, including one inviting our elected officials to a Town Hall Meeting in Burlington.  At the meeting, our representatives will have the opportunity to listen and respond as citizens discuss how budget cuts affect them and why the Resolution is important.
If you will endorse our campaign, please let us know by March 15, 2012.  You may email Jenny Angyal at jennangyal@yahoo.com . Please include your name or your organization’s name as you wish it to appear on the letter. 

We hope you will attend the Town Hall Meeting on April 21 from 10:30 a.m. until 12:00 noon.   Your support and your presence will help make clear the need to reduce military spending and rebuild our communities . 


Sincerely, 
Andrew J. Angyal, Elon University Professor Emeritus*

Jenny Angyal, Alamance Peace Action*

Julie Budd

Anne Cassebaum, Alamance Peace Action*

Barbara Clawson

Linda Dunn

Brenda Hines

Connie B. Hoyle

Ann P. Jennings

Ralph Macy

Richard Mast

Rod Reinecke, Retired Episcopal Clergy*

Suzanne Shoffner, Jewish Voice for Peace, NC Council of Churches*

Teresa White, NAACP*

Ruth R. Wright, Retired Licensed Marriage & Family Therapist*

Phil Young, Alamance County CROP Walk Chair*

Walt Ziegenhals, Retired United Church of Christ Pastor*

*for identification purposes only

